We will work with the United Nations to collect these people from refugee
camps near Syria, which means they will not have to make the dangerous
journey to Europe, and we will make sure that helping vulnerable children,
including orphans, will be a priority.

I hope this reply shows you how much we are doing to help these people in
need. Thank you again for getting in touch and showing how much you care for
them too.

Yours sincerely

“\
ek Con

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School



